
 

 
NOTICE OF THE GOVERNING BOARD  

OF THE FLAGSTAFF UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NUMBER ONE 
 
 
Pursuant to A.R.S. §38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the Governing Board 
and to the general public that a quorum of Flagstaff Unified School District’s Governing Board 
and Administrators may attend a College and Career Readiness Tour on Thursday October 26, 
2017 from 8:00 am – 4:30 pm. The tour will include visits to career and technical education 
programs at Flagstaff High School, Coconino High School, the CAVIAT Innovation Campus at 
Coconino Community College, and the CAVIAT Central Campus at Northern Arizona University. 
The tour is co-sponsored by Flagstaff Unified School District, Coconino Association for Vocations, 
Industry and Technology (CAVIAT), Northern Arizona University and Coconino Community 
College.  
 
 
 
 
Dated this 30th day of August, 2017. 

  


